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17th July 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
 Thank you once again for your support through this unprecedented time.  Together we have had 
to adapt and the resilience shown by yourselves, children and staff fills me with great pride. 
 
Following current Government guidelines, we are prepared and excited to welcome all children back into 
school on 2nd September.  During the summer holiday, we will closely monitor any updates from the 
Government and we will update you accordingly.  If there are any changes to school opening on 2nd 
September, we will let you know.  
 
School times September 2nd 2020 
Early Years – Please refer to information packs provided for planned induction days.  
 
Monday-Thursday 
KS1 – Drop off between 8:40am - 8:50am  Pick up between 3:10pm - 3:20pm 
KS2 – Drop off between 8:50am - 9:00am  Pick up between 3:20pm - 3:30pm  
 
Friday 
KS1 – Drop off between 8:40am - 8:50am  Pick up 1:10pm 
KS2 – Drop off between 8:50am - 9:00am  Pick up 1:15pm 
 
When dropping off and collecting from school please adhere to any measures that we have in place 
relating to current government guidelines – 2 metre social distancing and the one-way system around 
school.  A letter will be sent out closer to the time for the pick-up points.  It is important to us to do all we 
can to protect you and our staff and we thank you for your support.   
 
Government guidance explains school uniform can be now worn providing it is washed regularly.  A lunch 
box/bag can be brought into school for those that are having sandwiches and no other items are needed. 
 
We hope this summer holiday provides a welcome break to all and allows you the time to relax with 
family and friends, ready for the return to school.  
 
Stay safe and we look forward to seeing you all in September. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
L Fellows  
Head of School         
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